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Inter-Kleen has pressure washed the pool deck area and sidewalks and cleaned the pool chaise lounge chairs and replaced them to the pool area.

Jose has been pressure washing and painting 1st floor patios as they always seem to have chipped paint. He is also replacing several light fixture “globes” that have faded due to the sun and heat exposure. 

Its that time of year! Jose is has also started installing holiday lighting. He has requested help with the tall coconut palm trees this year as last year he came very close to having an accident with the ladder. I have checked prices for a boom lift and will report to the Board of Directors with my findings.

A balcony railing glass in building 120 is cracked. The proposal to replace has been forwarded to the Board of directors for their review. 

Comcast has installed the internet routers in both buildings. PC USA has come out to do some testing but has not completed their installation.

The new swimming pool rules signs are in. Jose has been instructed to install. 

Duanne Thomas Inc. has performed the roof inspection of both buildings. A proposal for the suggested repairs has been forwarded to the Board of Directors for their review. 

A rodent chewed a sizable hole in the roof material of the 140 building. A proposal from Duanne Thomas Inc. was provided and the work has been completed.  I also requested courtesy Services add rodent control around the 140 building to eradicate the suspected rodent as well as having Jose remove any palm fronds from the trees in the atrium that are touching the buildings as this is typically the access point for such rodents. 







